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East side near neighbour meeting postponed
tonight

The Third Crossing east side near neighbour meeting is postponed tonight due

to the anticipated snow storm. Please watch for a rescheduled meeting in the

near future. Thanks for your understanding.

If you have any questions or comments please email us at

thirdcrossing@cityofkingston.ca

About The Third Crossing Bridge
Once completed, the new 1.2 km bridge will connect the east and west sides of

Kingston over the Cataraqui River. The two-lane bridge will improve emergency

services, increase active transportation through a multi-use pedestrian and bike

pathway, create greater business connectivity and enhance the quality of life for

the residents and visitors of Kingston. The bridge is jointly funded by the

Government of Canada, the Province of Ontario and the City of Kingston.

Keeping You Connected

Learn more about Third Crossing at our website:
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